18 800

Faculty Senate 4800 Calhoun Road Houston, Texas 77004 713.749.2817

MEMORANDUM

TO:

University of Houston Board of Regents

FROM:

James W. Walters, O.D., Ph.D.

President, University of Houston Faculty Senate

SUBJECT:

The Senate Resolution on the Child Care Center [FS.156]

DATE:

October 6, 1987

Attached you will find a resolution passed by the full University of Houston Faculty Senate at the regularly scheduled meeting in September. So much has already been said about this issue that I need to add little by way of commentary, except that in my memory no issue has galvanized opinion so quickly as has this one. It is very clear that many concerned individuals take considerable pride in our present child care system and want to see it continued and strengthened in its present form. By the attached memorandum, the University of Houston Faculty Senate wishes to add its support to this sentiment.

JWW:ctl Attachment

cc: Wilbur Meier

University of Houston

Service Community

Faculty Senate 4800 Calhoun Road Houston, Texas 77004 713.749.2817

RESOLUTION OF THE FACULTY SENATE

September 16, 1987

The present relationship between the UH Child Care Center and the University of Houston should be maintained. While the Faculty Senate approves of the plan to expand the Child Care Center, in order better to serve the university community, we believe that any plan to expand the facility should not be coupled with any scheme for turning the center over to an outside childcare business.